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First Baptist Crafters Preparing for Holly Fair 
 

The Crafters’ Group at the First Baptist Church of Westwood have been busy since the first of the 

year, working on a variety of holiday items for the upcoming Holly Fair.  They have been meeting 

monthly to exchange ideas; create decorations, ornaments, and useful handmade items; and enjoy a 

social time together. 

 

The annual Holly Fair will be held in the Fellowship Hall at the church, located at 808 High Street, on 

Saturday, December 7 from 9 a.m. until 2 p.m.   

 

In addition to the many craft items, the fair will feature the perennially popular attic treasures, baked 

goods, and gently used jewelry.  Several local vendors will have tables including Tupperware and 

Paper Flamingo.  Lunch, which will include hot dogs, will be available at midday. 

 

First Baptist is delighted to be participating in the Second Annual Westwood Holiday Walkabout on 

December 7.  In addition to First Baptist’s Holly Fair, the Westwood Artists will be holding their 

December Marketplace from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Historical Society’s Fisher School next door to 

the church at 830 High Street, and First Parish Church will be holding their Christmas Fair from 9 a.m. 

to 1 p.m. up the road at 252 Nahatan Street.  The events are all within walking distance of each other. 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of the Crafters at First Baptist Church:   

Jan Shepperson, Bev Lowery, Carol Ahearn,  

and Gail Weatherhead. 


